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Year 5 visit to St Albans Cathedral - Friday 3rd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting upcoming trip for our Year 5 students. On Friday, May 3rd, 
2024, we will be visiting St Albans Cathedral, which offers a unique opportunity for our students to immerse 
themselves in history, culture, and art. 
 
During this excursion, our students will engage in two enriching activities. They will have the opportunity 
to explore St Albans Cathedral and learn about its rich history, focusing particularly on the life of St Alban and 
the influence of the Romans in the region. Plus, they will take part in a Clay tiles workshop, to look at the 
symbols associated with St Albans Cathedral. 
 
The purpose of this trip is to provide our students with an immersive learning experience outside the 
classroom, enriching their understanding of various subjects including religion, history, art, and culture. It 
directly supports our school's curriculum goals. 
 
The trip will happen during school hours, and we will return to school by the normal finishing time. The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle, weather-appropriate clothing, any necessary 
medication, and a keen sense of curiosity. The children will be expected to wear full school uniform. 
 
The cost of this trip is £16.75 per student, and payment should be made via Schoolgateway by 26th April. If we 
do not receive enough contributions, then we may have to cancel the trip. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in providing valuable learning opportunities for our students. We look 
forward to a fantastic day of exploration and discovery at St Albans Cathedral! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Moonie and Mr. Merrill  

Year 5 Class Teachers 


